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NRC NAMES NEW SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR
AT MONTICELLO NUCLEAR POWER PLANT

Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in Lisle, Illinois, have
announced the assignment of Steve Burton as the agency’s Senior
Resident Inspector at the Monticello nuclear power plant in
Monticello, Minnesota.

Burton joined the NRC in 1996 as a reactor operations engineer.
Most recently he was an NRC resident inspector at the Arkansas
Nuclear One power plant.

Prior to joining the NRC, Burton obtained NRC Reactor and Senior
Reactor Operator licenses while holding various technical and
management positions at nuclear power plants in New York and New
Jersey. He also served in the U.S. Navy nuclear power program as
a machinist mate. He received a bachelor’s degree in nuclear
technology from the University of the State of New York.

Burton and his wife Elenora reside in Monticello, Minnesota.

Burton joins NRC Resident Inspector David Wrona at Monticello.
They can be reached at the Monticello plant at 612/295-2066.
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